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Erin Zwiener is a neighbor and my representative for House District 45 and she has done a wonderful job
representing me in both her first

term and now in her current term. She is very popular among her constituents and is very likely to be re-elected for
a third term.

I have recently learned, however, that the redistricting lines have drawn her out of her own district. Indeed, if you
look at the proposed

map, the line makes an *unnecessary* turn around her house - cutting her out of District 45 and making her
ineligible to be our

representative next session. According to the current proposed map, most of her current constituents will remain in
District 45.

As voters we choose our representative, and policies and laws should be in place to protect this representation where
reasonable. | am

requesting that a small adjustment be made to the proposed redistricting lines so that Erin Zwiener will continue to
reside within District 45

and can continue to be our representative should she win a third term.

To be clear - there is *no reasonable defense against making this adjustment*. To refuse to keep Erin Zwiener
within District 45 is to
engage in the dirtiest kind of cowardly politics.

I understand that Republicans are afraid of Erin Zwiener. But cowardice and logical contortions should not be a
defense against fair and
reasonable policies and laws.





